
 

SMARTPHONE STORIES WORKSHOP 
Places are still available for the three-night 
Smartphone Stories workshop, occurring from 
5.30pm to 8.30pm between Monday, 21 June 
and Wednesday, 23 June at the Cohuna 
Community Meeting Room. 
Participants will learn across the three 
sessions how to a movie that will be produced 
during the workshop and a second video to be 
completed within three months of the 
sessions. 
Participants are required to supply their own 
smartphone. 
For more information and to register, please 
visit www.smartphonestories.com/workshops  
or email info@cinespace.org.au  
 

 

JUDE PERL – LIVE IN LEITCHVILLE! 
Tickets are still available for Jude Perl’s award-
winning show, I Have a Face, being held at the 
Leitchville Memorial Hall on Friday, 25 June at 
7.30pm. 
Jude Perl’s insight into her personal mental 
health struggles of being an adult will make 
you want to sing along, cry and laugh all at 
once. 
Please note that due to themes focused on 
during the performance, this event is suitable 
for adults only (18+). 
Tickets are $20, which includes a light supper. 
This show will also be livestreamed, tickets are 
$10. For bookings, visit 
www.trybooking.com/BHFXI  
NOTE: All tickets purchased for the originally 
scheduled 4 June event can be used for the 25 
June performance, with anyone unable to 
attend encouraged to email 
arts@gannawarra.vic.gov.au or contact 
Council on (03) 5450 9333 to arrange a refund. 
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS  
Expressions of interest for Gannawarra Shire 
Council’s 2022 three-year-old and four-year-
old kindergarten programs are now open. 
To be eligible for four-year-old kindergarten, 
children must be turning four years of age 
before 30 April 2022; and to be eligible for 
three-year-old programs, children must be 
three years of age before 30 April 2022. 
Parents and guardians of children eligible for 
these programs are encouraged to complete 
an expression of interest online at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/enrolments or by 
contacting the Gannawarra Shire Children’s 
Centre on (03) 5452 1357. 
  
 
 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
With the Gannawarra 
emerging from the 
recent COVID-19 
lockdown, I would ask  
all residents to, where 
possible, support our 
local businesses at this 
time. Please do not forget to 
get tested if you are feeling 
unwell and isolate until a 
negative COVID-19 result is 
received. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION 
SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 16 JUNE  
COHUNA (10.30am – 12 noon) 
KERANG (4pm – 5.30pm) 
NOTE:  
Bookings for Council 
immunisation sessions are 
essential, which can be made by 
phoning (03) 5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian 
should attend with the child to 
be vaccinated.  
Anyone showing COVID-19 
symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend. 
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will 
be held on Wednesday, 16 June 
2021 at the Kerang Senior 
Citizens Centre, starting at 
6.30pm. This meeting will be 
livestreamed at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream  
Residents can submit questions 
to Council for consideration 
during Question Time by 
completing a form online at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime 
by 5pm the day before each 
meeting 
 

EMPLOYMENT 
VACANCIES 
• NDIS Support Administrator 

(full-time) 
For more information, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
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